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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

NOVEMBER 

 

All Saints Day     01 

All Souls Day     02 

Officers Meeting     05 

 COK—Life Center—7 PM 

Nocturnal Adoration    05 

 Stella Maris —8 PM to 8AM 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  06 

 COK—7:30 AM to 5PM 

Pro-Life/Rosary     07 

 COK—7:30 AM 

Veterans Day     11 

Regular Business Meeting    19 

 St. Benedict’s Parish Hall 

 Dinner: 6:30 PM 

 Meeting: 7:00 PM 

Thanksgiving     26 

Christmas Wreaths will be delivered  27 

Christmas Wreath Sales will begin   28 

Christmas Party for Autistic Children  29

 St. Benedict’s Parish Hall—2 to 5 PM 

Allan Briggs 

Raymond Brindley 

Joseph Caturano 

Dominic DeConciliis 

Jady Fryml 

Jeffrey Garrett 

Timothy Hensch 

Anthony Herlihy 

David Hunton 

John Isaac Jr. 

Ben Laaper 

Alfredo Lopez 

Charles McCloy 

Gene McLaughlin 

Charles Momeier 

Walter Mueller 

John Mutter 

John O’Brien 

Donald Pagley Jr. 

Donald Pietkiewicz 

Herman Pundt 

James Raih 

Edward Soltis 

Vincent Ullo 

Frank Walsh 

 

GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 

 
Dear Brother Knights,  
 
 We have completed a very busy month of October with many  
social and charity events. First was our cruise out of Patriots Point 
which was well attended and enjoyed by all. We helped Meals on 
Wheels unload can goods collected by the town of Mt. Pleasant Sanita-
tion Department, moved boxes for Christmas Child Shoe Box packing 
party at St. Benedict.  Our book sale opened for a little over two weeks 
and did very well. 
Crews prepared food at the Christ Our King /Stella Maris School ba-
zaar. 
 
We ended the month praying at the Abortion Clinic for 24 hours with 
Knights doing  2 hour shifts. 
 
So good-by to October and thanks to all the leaders and those that 
gave their time. 
 
 November we have Cane's Spirit Night on the 4 Wednesdays so let 
friends,family’s and neighbors know to tell them they are there for the 
Knights. 
 
Once again we move boxes for Christmas Child to Christ Our King for  
their packing party. Too help at the Turkey Day Run and earn money 
for our Hope Fund go to Turkeydayrun.com for how to register and 
include our council 9475 for credit. On Sunday, November 29 
we will have a Christmas Party at St. Benedict's for children with Au-
tism. This is a first time activity and we need help to make this a great 
party for the children. We will be once again selling wreaths with COK 
Christmas tree sales. All of these will need help from many knights so 
please help when asked. 
 
Our Christmas Party will be on Saturday December 5 at the home of 
Allen and Catherine Briggs. Make plans to attend with your wife and 
bring your favorite side dish or desert. The council will provide ham and 
drinks. 
 

Remember to be recruiting new members and if you are only a first 
Degree let me know if you are interested in going onto 2nd and 3rd so I 
can look for the locations of degrees to come. 
 
All have a safe and blessed Thanksgiving and thanks all who work so 
hard to make our council the best. 
  
YBIC Bill Shoemaker GK  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Knight of the Month  

October 2015 

David Hunton 

 
David was born in Southern Illinois in 1966, but grew up in a 

small town in Vermont.  He graduated from the University 

of Vermont (1989) with a degree in Mechanical 

Engineering.  He married Holly, his high school sweetheart 

a year later and this summer celebrated their 25th Wedding 

anniversary.  They have two grown children, Jeremy (22) 

and Sarah (21). 

After brief engineering career, David moved to operations 

management at Avery Dennison and received his MBA 

from Babson College. He joined The Holmes group as 

Product manager for making small appliances. 

They made the big move to SC in 2003 to be a marketer for Le 

Creuset – just finished his 12th year and is now Group 

Product Development Manager.  Travels frequently to 

Europe and Asia to work with other teams and visit 

factories. 

David is a cradle Catholic and Holly converted through RICA.  

They are active members of St Benedict's getting involved 

in the Sacristy team , Youth ministry, Pastoral council, 

Stewardship, building campaign team, and Choir 

They are currently active in the men's ministry (faith sharing), 

help fellow parishioners with moves and yard work, and 

other events such as parish picnic, Men's retreat at Camp St 

Christopher, weekly adoration, and Christmas caroling.  

David is also serves as a home bound Eucharistic minister 

David joined the Knights in 2012 and is very active in KofC events 

where he has helped with the book sale, operation Hope, 40 days for 

life, baby bottle fund raiser, wreath sale, and oyster  
 

 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO  THREE BROTHER KNIGHTS  

THAT TOOK THEIR 4th DEGREE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From left to right Sir Knights Alfredo Lopez, Michael McDermott 

and Robert Geberth took their 4th Degree October 10, 2015 at St. 

Andrews Church in Myrtle Beach SC. 
 

  

 

Family of the Month 

October 2015 

Brian and  Darla Justice 

 

Brian and Darla met on a blind date in 1999 and married in 

March 2001 and have 3 children: McKenna (10), Liam (3), and 

Ava (2). Brian is originally from Louisville, KY and Darla was 

born in southwest Virginia and grew up in Summerville.  

 

Brian is a software engineer, having graduated with a Comput-

er Science degree from the University of South Carolina in 

1996. After college, Brian worked outside Washington, DC for 

a few years before moving to Mt Pleasant in 1999. Before be-

coming a full time Mom, Darla was a nurse, having gone to the 

Roper School of Nursing in Charleston.  

 

Brian has been a member of Christ Our King since 1999 and he 

and Darla have attended there since 2001. They are greeters at 

the Noon Mass. Darla regularly volunteers with VBS, is cur-

rently a Christian Formation teacher, and likes to volunteer at 

the school when she's not shuttling kids to/from there. Before 

Liam and Ava came along, Darla was a  

Volunteer Meals on Wheels driver. Brian is the website admin-

istrator for the parish, has been a lector for  

12 years, volunteers with St Vincent de Paul, among other 

things.  

 

McKenna is a 5th grader at COKSM, is a (junior) 2nd degree 

brown belt in karate, is an altar server, and is in the archery 

club at school. Liam and Ava both attend COK preschool. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Greg Raven acting Family Director right presented Brian Jus-

tice center with Family of the Month Certificate and Grand 

Knight Bill Shoemaker left presents Brian with Knights cup. 



Below are a couple Pictures from 

COK Bazaar Food Booths  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Left to right John Bride with a big smile expediting the crew, 

Tom Franzone standing tall after checking chicken finger sup-

ply, Jerry Barnett awaiting hot dog delivery, Leo Albano ad-

justing his hat after checking frenchfries and Julie Dunn pre-

paring hot dog sandwiches. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Left to right Brenden Lo and Tony Certa two of our Funnel 

Cake makers that worked very hard keeping up with the de-

mand. 

 

 

A big thank you from our Chairman Matt Story for an out-

standing job done by all Brother Knights that helped as al-

ways. 

 
      

 

Spirit "Knight" Fundraiser at Raising Cane's 
To support the Knights of Columbus 

Join us for a Spirit "Knight" Fundraiser at Raising Cane's 
in Mt. Pleasant to support the Knights of Columbus.  Eat 

at Raising Cane's in Mt. Pleasant every Wednesday in 
November from 3-8 p.m. and Raising Cane's will do-

nate 15% of their sales when you mention the Knights 
of Columbus!  You can dine in or drive-thru, just make 
sure to mention Knights of Columbus!  Raising Cane's is 
located at 1777 Hwy. 17 N. in front of Lowe's at Towne 

Centre.   
 
 
 

CHRISTMAS WREATHS 

 

The Christmas Wreaths will arrive of Friday after Thanksgiv-

ing,  November 27th.  I will need volunteers to help make bows 

and decorate the wreaths.  If you have pinecones bring them 

along.  We will be decorating the wreaths in our garage 1007 

Law Lane, Snee Farm starting at 10:00 AM.  We have 150 

wreaths to decorate.  HELP!!! HELP!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAPPY  THANKSGIVING ! ! ! 

  



COUNCIL  OFFICERS 
 

Co-Chaplain Rev. Msgr. James A. Carter          843-884-5587 

Co-Chaplain Rev. Msgr. Lawrence B. McInerny 843-883-3109 

Co-Chaplain Rev. Vincent Y. Maroun          843-216-0039 

Co-Chaplain Rev. Timothy West           843-471-2121 

Grand Knight  Bill Shoemaker          843-884-1378  

Deputy Grand Knight Sean O”Toole          404-271-3999  

Chancellor              Greg Raven          843-696-1182 

Financial Secretary  Jeff Pulaski          843-972-8193 

Recorder   Allen Briggs          843-471-1411 

Treasurer   Jack Vax           843-856-2212 

Lecturer   Ron Davis          843-856-4950 

Advocate   Ryan Kinowski          518-229-8725 

Warden   Michael O’Connor          843-416-8818 

Inside Guard  John Bride Jr.          843-388-5147 

Outside Guard  Kevin Cunnane          843-216-5354 

3 Yr. Trustee  Frank Osage          843-830-7263 

2 Yr. Trustee  Tom Franzone          843-884-5670 

1 Yr. Trustee  Mark Lazo          843-881-1237 

Program Director  Tom A. Franzone          843-884-5670 

Church Director  Tom A. Franzone COK   843-884-5670 

   Jack Urbanic SM          843-886-2591  

   Gene McLaughlin SB      843-849-2271 

   Jack Vax SB          843-856-2212 

   Jerry Gimbert SC of A     843-655-9111 

Vocations Chairman Anthony Herlihy          843-388-7647  

Community Director Bill Shoemaker          843-884-1378  

Pro/Life Couple  Don & Kathy Campbell   843-471-1085 

Health Services  D. J. Thatcher          843-513-0214 

Council Director  Don Campbell          843-471-1085 

Public Relations  Neil Whitman          843-856-5034 

Family Director  Kevin Cunnane          843-216-5354 

Culture of Life Director Fred Koch          843-884-1713  

Youth Director  Sean O’Toole          404-271-3999 

Membership Director Joe Harkins          843-881-5768 

Admission Chairman Greg Raven          843-696-1182 

Recruitment Committee Jack Urbanic - SM          843-886-2591 

   Marion Wright - COK     843-884-0140 

   Joe Harkins - SB          843-881-5768 

   Thomas Gwiazdowski     757-373-4814 

Retention Chairman Sean O’Toole          404-271-3999  

Retention Committee Ron Davis - COK          843-856-4950 

   Jack Urbanic - SM          843-886-2591 

   Stan Adams - SB          843-884-8331 

   Jerry Gimbert - SC of A  843-655-9111 

Insurance Promotion John Bride          843-388-5147 

Operation Hope Chairman Jack Vax           843-856-2212 

Newsletter  Fran Franzone          843-884-5670 

 

State Chaplain  Rev. Robert  Higgins       843-249-2356  

State Deputy  Frank Davis 

District Deputy  Ed McDowell          843-518-0963 

  

Insurance Agent  Paul Harrington          706-338-7924                 

Supreme Fraternal Services            203-772-2130 

 

 

 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

     

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

DECEMBER 

 

Officers Meeting     03 

 COK—Life Center—7PM 

Nocturnal Adoration    03 

 Stella Maris—8 PM to 8AM 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament  04 

 COK—7:30 AM to 5PM 

Pro-Life/Rosary     05 

 COK—7:30 AM 

Immaculate Conception of the Blessed Virgin Mary 08 

 Holy Day of Obligation 

Regular Business Meeting    17 

 St. Benedict’s Parish Hall 

 Dinner: 6:30 PM 

 Meeting: 7 PM 

Christmas Day     25 

New Years Eve     31 

 

 

 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY 

 

John and Jane Bride 

Cam & Patti Comire 

Chuck & Keri  Davidson 

Ed & Lisa Doyle 

Rocco & Michelle Falcone 

Michael & Mary Ferri 

Jerry & Loretta Gimbert 

Bill & Gloria Harrington 

Brian & Kelly Headley 

Anthony & Margaret Herlihy 

Steve & Judy Kemp Jr. 

Mark & Laura Kennedy 

Ken & Diane Kobularcik 

Don & Drema Lindeman 

Brenden & Beth Lo 

Peter & Sharon Marchewka 

Gene & Elaine McLaughlin 

Hugh & Stacey McLoughlin 

Henry &Patricia Miller 

Tom & Ruth Sloggett 

Jack & Esther Vax  

Frank & Barbra Walsh 

 

SPOUSE EMAIL Update: 

 

Please send your spouse’s first and last name with her email 

address to Neil at ngwhitman@yahoo.com 


